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15th November 2022  
 
Slipway Permit Scheme - April 2023 
 
I am writing from Bridgnorth Town Council in order to introduce the new Slipway Permit 
Scheme for 2023 as decided in the Town Council meeting on the 18th October 2022. 
 
0198/2223 MINUTES 

Members noted the minutes of the meeting of the Events committee on Monday 
5th September 2022.  
 
Members had been asked to approve a Slipway Permit Scheme for commercial 
canoeing companies to use Seven Park. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor A Chetter, seconded by Councillor K Sawbridge, 
and majority 
 
RESOLVED: to approve the Slipway Permit Scheme and set an annual fee of 
£500 to commence in April 2023. Appropriate correspondence to be sent to the 
commercial companies who currently use the slipway. 
 

After lengthy discussions, the scheme is being put in place as a way to maintain, regulate 
and generate revenue for the Slipway. As there is currently no charge for commercial 
companies to use the slipway, any funding for future repairs would have to come from 
elsewhere. By introducing the permit scheme, it allows us to directly fund maintenance, 
upkeep, and repairs as well as monitor usage and safety of activities taking place on the 
slipway. 
 
As a user of the Severn Park Slipway, we are keen to take into account your feedback on 
the permit scheme before its introduction in April 2023. I have enclosed a copy for you.  
 
Please do get in contact using the details below if you have any queries regarding the 
scheme.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Amee Plimmer 
Business Administrator 
 





Phone call with Mr Beaumont of River Severn Canoes - 28th November 2022 

- Understands that maintenance needs to be funded, however believes no maintenance has 

been undertaken for 20 years. 

- Would like some consideration into the amount of money that the Council receive in car 

parking fees from the canoe companies customers. 

- Will ad hoc commercial users also be charged? 

- Believes that we cannot say that we won’t take any liability for anything that happens on the 

Slipway - this could just be a wording issue. 

- Permit scheme says annual; however most companies only operate for 6-9 months - will the 

cost be reduced to reflect this? 

- They were unable to use the slipway for a large proportion of last year due to a build up of 

debris by the bridge - would they get a refund in this case? 

- The river is owned by the environmental agency and not the canal and river trust. 


